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TASC June Meeting  
Our  
meeting will be  sponsored by  
  featuring Barbara Canizio who 
will provide us with all the latest 
updates on the Globus family of 
companies including Cosmos, Av-
alon Waterways and Monograms. 
 
TASC Executive Board  for 
2018—2020 term 
President           Garrett Simulcik 
Vice President      Susan Bonesso 
Treasurer                Ginny De Feo 
Secretary             Diane Duguid 
Director Owner         
Director Agent             Will Porrier 
Director Affiliate Bruce Metzendorf 
 
 
 
 
WWW.LI-TASC.COM 
This is our website. Visit us !!! 
Also visit our TASC facebook 
page and “like us”.  Only TASC 
members will be able to post on 
the facebook page. 
 
 
 

RSVP’S for the general   
meeting shall be made to 
Honey Pressgrove’s office   
631-363-9522 or email to   
empress965@aol.com  
They must be received no 
later than the MONDAY     
before the meeting.  If you 
are unable to attend the 
meeting after you have al-
ready responded, PLEASE 
call to cancel.  
 
Suppliers! Save the Date! 
This year’s annual TASC 
Trade Show will be held on 
October 25th at the Clarion 
Hotel on Vets Hwy.  Please 
contact Trade show chair-
person Jeaneane De Cicco 
at 
Jeaneane.decicco@gmail.co
m  
for information or to reserve 
your table. 
 
If you have any news that 
you would like posted in this 
newsletter please send an 
email with information to: 
tasc1618@optonline.net 
 
 
 

MEMBERS CORNER 
TASC DUES 
Your annual TASC mem-
bership renewals are now 
due. They are still only 
$40 per year. .   
EVERYONE must fill out 
a new membership form 
for this year. 
 
2018 TASC Schedule: 
Sept 12 -   
  
October 25 - TASC 
Trade Show—Clarion 
Hotel, Vets Hwy, 
Ronkonkoma 
 
  

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
I trust everyone is having a fun filled and healthy 
summer.  I wish to thank the entire membership 
for wishing me the very best as I became the 
President of TASC for the 2018-2020 term.  Little 
did I expect or know that I would be honored with 
being President when I first became a member of 
TASC several years ago.  The past few years 
serving on the Board has been a great learning 
experience. I have been blessed to have served 
with three past Presidents whom I have learned 
much from. 
As many of you know, during my term TASC will 
be celebrating its 40th Anniversary and the entire 
Board is already looking forward to putting to-
gether a great program to help the members cel-
ebrate such an occasion.  The mere thought that 
forty years ago a few individuals had the insight 

and wisdom to form this organization is amazing.  
To see and hear of those individuals who have 
served as President humbles me. Yet the 
strength the membership shows encourages me 
to continue the success of these past individuals.  
I hope that I continue to keep our organization as 
strong and great as it is today and live up to the 
expectations the members may have of me. 
Please keep in mind an organization is only as 
good as its membership.  If you have ideas or 
thoughts which may improve our organization, I 
am open to your suggestions so, please bring it 
to my attention so that your Board can take it  
under consideration. 
I truly look forward to serving as your President. 

 

Garrett Simulcik 

 


